
 

 St. Joseph Parish 

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594 -4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la -archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Anne Weaver            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                (562) 370 -0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596 -6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Sonia Yurak 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt  

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                    Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry                Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                        (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti                (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristan                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m.  

By the East Church 

Door parking lot  

Reconciliation 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family:  

 

Christmas offerings continue to trickle in and as of this date we have surpassed over $35,000 - thank 

you very much for your annual Christmas gift!  Iõm also pleased to report that in December, many of 

you continued to respect your Call to Renew pledge as over $46,000 was deposited into our Call to 

Renew campaign. You continue to see your generous pledges at work in all of the construction and 

upgrade improvements that are being made on our St. Josephõs campus. Your December generosity 

has been amazing and may the Lord Bless you in abundance! 

 

Next Saturday, the Archdiocese of Los Angeles is hosting OneLife LA, the annual walk for life. For 

several years I participated in this walk through the streets of downtown Los Angeles as thousands of 

us gave witness to the beauty and dignity of every human life. The day concludes with a Requiem 

Mass for the Unborn at the Cathedral. If you have never been, I encourage you to go and witness this 

moving celebration of life. Details about this day are located in this bulletin. All of the safety 

protocols and guidelines will be in place.   

 

As the Coronavirus continues to surge in our community in the midst of many parish and school 

families and around the globe, pray for all of those who are ill and for all who are caring for them.  

 

In this weekõs Gospel we journey to Cana to witness the first miracle of Jesus in his public ministry.  

At the wedding feast, weõll recall that Jesus is the new wine and we are all married to Christ as we are 

called to be co-workers with the Lord in proclaiming the Reign of God!  

 

Iõm praying for you and your families, 

Msgr. Kevin 



JANUARY 16, 2022               Page  4       



òTrue charity requires courage: let us overcome 

the fear of getting our hands dirty so as to help 

those in need.ó  Pope Francis  

  

Home Furnishing Special Needs:  Our 

Thanksgiving and Christmas distribution angels 

provided feedback of almost 100 basic home 

furnishing items in need by our supported 

families; refrigerator repairs, beds, tables, 

dressers, immanent loss of utility service, etc. 

We have begun to fulfill these needs as a 

parish.  Are you able to help us in this urgent 

ministry?  Please call Tim Clark to learn about 

the types of opportunities, (562) 431-4385.  

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.   For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark.  

Movement For A Better World  

Take some 

time this 

month to 

review your 

f a m i l y õ s 

online safety. 

Make sure 

you have 

strong passwords in place, and that your 

security settings are updated. Check where you 

have passwords stored as well ñ children who 

are tech savvy can easily access inappropriate 

materials on smart TVs and devices where 

passwords do not have to be entered. Consider 

installing accountability software on any 

devices that your children access. Software like 

Covenant Eyes or other options can keep your 

child from visiting any inappropriate or 

forbidden sites. For more tips, request a copy 

of the VIRTUSÈ article òRevisit Online Safety 

Practicesó at lacatholics.org/did-you-know .  

Safeguard The Children 

JANUARY 16, 2022               Page  5 

Monday, January 17, 2022 

Opportunity to Participate in Worldwide 

Synod 

 

Pope Francis has opened a Synod on 

Synodality to discuss and decide on matters in 

the Church's life and mission. According to 

Archbishop Jose Gomez, "This synod is an 

opportunity é to engage in dialogue to better 

understand our call to holiness and feel the 

responsibility to participate in the life of the 

Church." This synod is unique because the Holy 

Father has summoned the whole Church to 

participate in a three-year process. Archbishop 

Gomez has begun the diocesan phase of the 

synod in our Archdiocese. During this phase, 

listening sessions will occur in parishes and 

communities throughout our local Church. 

Reports from listening sessions will be 

submitted online to the Archdiocese. 

 

Are you interested in participating in the synod 

process here at St. Joseph? Would you like to 

help conduct listening sessions to hear what 

parishioners see as the Churchõs life and 

mission? Please contact Deacon Tom at 

Tom.Halliwell@la -archdiocese.org to discuss 

this exciting process. 

http://lacatholics.org/did-you-know
mailto:Tom.Halliwell@la-archdiocese.org
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